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Lange, Peter C

From: Bobby Steinlein <bobbysteinlein@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 2, 2022 2:00 PM
To: Lange, Peter C
Subject: CPC CU 22-00054       8475 Meadow Wing Circle Large DayCare

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Dear Mr. Lange, 
 
The folks at 8475 are good neighbors and provide a necessary service to parents seeking 
childcare.  Despite that, bringing more traffic to the neighborhood, both in close proximity and for the 
greater banning lewis, will cause traffic congestion.  This traffic congestion during school start and 
stop times is causing safety issues.  Furthermore, the parents of these children park along the street, 
causing blind spots for the children biking to school.  I don't have strong opposition to this project, but 
I am concerned for the safety of the children in this neighborhood. 
-- 
Bobby 
858-405-2480 


